
Important Update: Visitation Rules for 

Critical Care Units 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. In light of ongoing health considerations and to ensure the 

safety of our patients, staff, and visitors, we are updating our visitation rules for the critical care 

units. 

Updated Visitation Guidelines: 

• Visiting hours have been adjusted to [Insert New Hours]. 

• Each patient is allowed up to [Insert Number] designated visitors at a time. 

• All visitors must undergo screening upon arrival and wear masks while in the unit. 

• Visitors are encouraged to limit their visit duration to [Insert Time Limit]. 

• Special arrangements can be made for compassionate visits during end-of-life situations; 

please contact the nursing staff for assistance. 

Your cooperation is crucial in maintaining a safe environment for everyone. We appreciate your 

understanding and support during this time. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

administration at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 


